FRIDAY MARCH 15th

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR MP TODAY AND ASK VOTE FOR THE BILL ON FRIDAY

Latest news on the Defibrillators (Availability) Bill 2017-2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next stage for this Bill, Second reading, is scheduled to take place on Friday 15 March 2019.

This is a Private Members' Bill and was introduced to Parliament on Wednesday 19 December 2018 under the Ten Minute Rule.

If you require more information, please contact the Bill's sponsor, Maria Caulfield.



Summary of the Defibrillators (Availability) Bill 2017-2019

A Bill to require the provision of defibrillators in education establishments, and in leisure, sports and certain other public facilities; 

· to make provision for training persons to operate defibrillators; 
· to make provision for funding the acquisition, installation, use and maintenance of defibrillators; and for connected purposes.



https://services.parliament.uk/bills/2016-17/defibrillatorsavailability.html

